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The HUB September 2023 Places 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The HUB will be continuing to run in September with places available for children in Reception to 

Year 6. The opening hours for the wraparound care are 7:45am-8:30am for the morning session 

and 3:15-6:00pm for the afternoon session.  Places must be booked and paid for in advance of 

sessions.They are added monthly to parent pay it is your responsibility to keep track of your 

account and make sure all payments are up to date. Ad hoc sessions will be available but we ask 

for as much notice as possible and will be subject to availability.  

Please see attached all relevant details regarding The HUB and a registration form. 

Please Email your completed registration form to thehub@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk before 

Monday 24th July 2023. Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first serve basis. 

We already have lots of people on waiting lists.  

Confirmation letters will be sent via email from thehub@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk by the 

28th July 2023.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Heather Young 
Manager of The HUB 
Broadstone Hall Primary School  
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